
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Our Tiger Days awards programs will take place this week. Your child’s teachers will notify you 

if your child is receiving an award.  

 

Our boys and girls basketball teams are in the playoffs. Girls will play at Southwest Middle 

School on Monday of this week and our boys will play at home against Kernodle Middle school 

on Tuesday. If they win, the teams will move on to the semifinals on Thursday which will be 

played at Southwest Middle School. 

 

We’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!!! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


